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Law & Policy Resources International

10801 Wayzata Boulevard, Sulte 120
Minnetonka, Minnasota 55305
Telaphone: 612/593-1924 » Fax 612/5251300

VIA FACSIMILE
March 5, 1998

Dr. Rudolpf Ryser

Center for World Indigenous Studies
1001 Cooper Point Road SW 140-214
Olympia, WA 98502

Tel. 781 643 1918

Dear Dr. Ryser: .
We thank yon for your excellent assistancc on so many fronts, particularly related to the matters
which we discussed in Seattle in October, 1997, and again in Santa Fe in November, 1997. Ina
recent visit with Robert Halden of NCAI, we were provided a copy of resolution #5FE-97-042,
as well as resolution #NV-93-118 condemning the human genome diversity project (“Hugo™),
which are the direct results of your considerable efforts.

As you know, we are developing a panel, as referenced in our letter of February 18, 1998, to
Professor Spring, by which we hope ean provide a framework to sponsor the various needs and
policy issues advocated by the Center for World Indigenous Studies.

Pursuant 1o our earlier discussion regarding threats to cultural and natural resources of Native
Americans - and particularly as this related to the Cowlitz Tribes and the potential overlap with
the potential interests of the Yakama Tribes, we would appreciate the opportunity to meet with
you to discuss these matters, together with other partners and associates with whom we have
been working in these areas. Tentatively, we have set the week of April 13 and/or 20, 1998, t0
be the likeliest time period for such meetings, to be held either ip the District of Columbia,
Minneapolis, or Seattle.

I will endeavor to be in contact with you during the time that you are in the United States from
March 5-17, 1998, to confirm some of the details of the referenced irip.

With yespect to these matters, we are also continuing in our efforts to raise contributions which
may be supportive of the efforts of CWIS, as well as efforts to ﬁmher highlight the issues and
causes of mutnal interest regarding the foregoing.
















